BOOK FAIR.
WEEK BEGINNING 20™ SEPTEMBER.

e Our annual Book Fair will be open to all pupils
during the week of Monday 20" September.

e Every purchase earns our school rewards which
we can spend on free books to stock our library
and classrooms. All books are subject to
availability.

e Due to Covid restrictions, we are unable to invite
parents/guardians to attend. However, you can
pay easily and securely for these books before
the Book Fair by using the online payment link at
www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay and simply
selecting our school from the drop down menu.
Books will be delivered to our school for
collection.

e Pre-paid gift vouchers are also available in £5, £10,
£15, £20 and £25. Go to
www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents to buy
vouchers for your child before the Fair.



